
Invitation To The 22nd 
Middle School Mathematics Tournament  

WHERE: Valdosta State University 
   University Center (Magnolia Room) 

WHEN:    March 22, 2024, at 8:45 am 
 
 
The Department of Mathematics and Physics invites you to participate in the 2024 
Middle School Mathematics tournament. 
 
You are invited to register teams for the 6th, 7th, and 8th grades. 
 
A school may register one team per grade consisting of four students. 
 
The student teams (6th, 7th, and 8th) will have an individual competition and a team 
competition.  The individual scores for each team will be combined into the team 
competition award. 
 
Each participant must bring at least two #2 pencils only.  No calculators are 
allowed. 
 
Enclosed you will find the registration forms.  The registration forms should be 
returned as soon as possible since we can only accommodate a limited number of 
students.  We will accept registration forms on a first-come first-serve basis.  Send 
your registration to bfountain@valdosta.edu by Friday, March 15, 2024. For more 
information about forms and programs, you can visit our website at 
https://blog.valdosta.edu/mathonline/middle-school-mathematics-tournament/ . 
 
We would like to thank you for your participation.   
 

Contact Information:   Dr. Andreas Lazari  
Mathematics & Computer Science Department 
Valdosta State University, 
Valdosta, GA 31698-0040 
Phone/Email: (229) 333-7154 / email: alazari@valdosta.edu 


